
  
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

Dear Mr. President, Ladies and Gentlemen, 
 
On behalf of the WKC Executive Committee and the Serbian Karate Union I would 
like to welcome you to the 7th European Championships for Seniors in Belgrade, 
Serbia, which will take place on 4th, 5th and 6th June, 2010. 
 
Once again SKU (Serbian Karate Union) has the great pleasure and responsibility 
of hosting a major WKC sport event, but for the first time the capital city of 
Belgrade was chosen as the location for this prestigious and World class WKC 
tournament. 
 
I am sure you all will enjoy the outstanding and traditional hospitality of this 
elegant 2 million inhabitant’s city with is an excellent location, which has 
successfully hosted many international sport and cultural events in the past!  
 
We are sure that this event will be a great success for the WKC and an 
opportunity for hundreds of young people – top senior karateka from all over 
Europe to meet and demonstrate their   best karate skills in a  fair and  friendly 
atmosphere.   
 
Let us work together in the spirit of karate-do. 
 
Looking forward to seeing you all in Belgrade! 
 
 
Marko Nicović 
WKC & SKU President  

 

 


